Susan Haywood

The last thing we need in the Pacific Northwest is a project that will worsen the climate chaos,
endanger the Columbia River, and harm a community. This project does all of these things.

This project will create air pollution in the extreme. The beauty and value of our region will suffer.
LNG and methanol are extremely volatile and are harming our world all along the production line.

Transporting these fossil fuel products is dangerous. Oil trains have exploded, once in the Columbia
River Gorge, and the pipelines that carry LNG have leaked into our water supplies. Water is basic
to life. Making plastic is not.

Industries and citizens in Washington will suffer if this refinery is built in Kalama. Other entities
have made investments in the area, and their needs and wishes should come first. Short-term
thinking is a not a solution for long-term well-being.



